BEFORE THE ENVIRONMENT COURT ENV-2016- -

IN THE MATTER of the Resource Management Act 1991

AND

IN THE MATTER of an application for declarations under Part 12 of
the Act

BETWEEN ENVIRONMENTAL DEFENCE SOCIETY
INCORPORATED
Applicant

AND MACKENZIE DISTRICT COUNCIL
Respondent

NOTICE OF AN APPLICATION FOR DECLARATIONS BY ENVIRONMENTAL DEFENCE SOCIETY
INCORPORATED

17 November 2016

Counsel Acting: R B Enright / M C Wright
PO Box 91736

Victoria Street West

Auckland 1142

E: madeleine@eds.org.nz

E: rob@publiclaw9.com

P: 09 302 2972




TO: The Registrar, Environment Court, Christchurch

AND TO: Mackenzie District Council (Council)

1 Environmental Defence Society Incorporated gives notice that it is applying for declarations
from the Environment Court under Part 12 of the Resource Management Act 1991 (RMA). The
declarations relate to Rules 12.1.1.g, 12.1.1.h, 15.1.1 and definitions of the McKenzie District
Plan and duties of the Council under Part 2 and related provisions of the RMA.

2 If you wish to be heard at the hearing to determine this matter, you should notify the
Environment Court within five (5) working days of receiving this notice. If you do not notify

the Registrar of your wish to be heard, the case may proceed without further notice to you.

3 A copy of the application is attached.
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Solicitor for thefApplicant
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Date: ‘ !

Address for Service of Applicants:
Madeleine C Wright
Environmental Defence Society

PO Box 91736, Victoria Street West
Auckland 1142

Telephone : 09 302 2972

Email: madeleine@eds.org.nz

With copy to Counsel by email at rob@publiclaw9.com

Advice to recipient of notice of application

It is recommended that you consult a lawyer without delay, although it is not essential for you to
have a lawyer for the purpose of these proceedings. If you want a lawyer but think that you cannot
afford one and wish to apply for legal aid, contact the Environment Court Unit of the Department for
Courts, a Citizen’s Advice Bureau, a community law centre, or a lawyer for assistance. If you have
any questions about this notice, contact the Environment Court in Auckland, Wellington or
Christchurch.



